
Decatur is a city that plans its future by listening to the people who live here — even 
kids! We do that by creating a Strategic Plan every ten years that details what our city leaders 
and staff need to be focusing on and how they need to be spending our tax money.

You know what you like about Decatur, and what you don’t like! Take a few minutes now to 
share your thoughts on the following questions:

Please email your responses to childfriendlydecatur@gmail.com by March 12, 2021.   
Thank you for sharing your ideas!

What is most important to you about your  
 community?

What ideas do you have to make City of Decatur 
a better community for youth your age?

What have you seen in your neighborhood 
or other parts of Decatur that you LIKE?

What have you seen in your neighborhood 
or other parts of Decatur that you DON’T LIKE?

 Is there anything else you want the City to know? Please share your thoughts.
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